
From: Chambers - Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:53 AM 
To: 'George Petrovic' > 
Cc: Marina Rizzo  Ian Galvin 

> 
Subject: RE: Annual Wage Review 2023-24 - NSW Government Submission - Request for Extension of 
Time to File 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Mr Petrovic, 
 
The President has granted an extension of time. The NSW Government now has until 4:00PM 
(AEDT) on 4 April 2024 to file its submissions concerning the Annual Wage Review 2023–24. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mahmoud Al Rifai (he/him)  
Associate to Justice Hatcher, President  

 
T (02) 9308 1812 

E chambers.hatcher.j@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 11, Terrace Tower 
80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 

 

 

At the Fair Work Commission we respect and celebrate the diversity of our communities and we are committed to creating a 
safe and welcoming space for all. 

 

We acknowledge that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We 
acknowledge their continuing connection to Country and pay our respects to their Elders past and present.  
 
This email was sent from Gadigal land. 
 
Important: This message may contain private or confidential information. If you think this email was sent to you by mistake, 
please immediately notify the sender and delete all copies of the email from your system. Please refer to our privacy policy for 
more information on how we collect and handle personal information. 

 

From: George Petrovic <G >  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 11:19 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Marina Rizzo < >; Ian Galvin 
< > 
Subject: Annual Wage Review 2023-24 - NSW Government Submission - Request for Extension of 
Time to File 
 
 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  



OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Justice Hatcher, 
 
 
Attached please find a request from the NSW Government for an extension of time to file our 
submission to the Annual Wage Review 2023-24. 
 
 
If further information or assistance is required, please contact me at 

  
 
 
Regards 
 
George Petrovic 
 

OFFICIAL 

 


